
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Driffield Show 2025 
 
As you are likely aware, the Driffield Show 2025 will be taking place on Wednesday 
16 July. Tickets to attend the show are available to be purchased here. 
 
We would be grateful if you could please complete the form on the link below to inform 
us if your child will be attending Driffield Show. This will enable us to plan effectively 
for those students who will be in school: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pdyrv3DMf5 
 
We ask that this form be completed by no later than 9.00 am on Monday 2 June 
2025. 
 
We will, nearer the time of the show, reconfirm students’ final intentions to attend the 
show so that we can ensure that attendance records are accurate. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

    
 
Mr M Evans    Mr T Fisher 
Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 

https://tickets.eticketme.com/sales/events/driffield-show-2025/show-tickets
https://forms.office.com/e/pdyrv3DMf5

